Northwest Elementary School
Parent Workshop: Summertime Math and Reading Fun

Join us at Northwest Elementary School and get
some fun ideas to support your child's
math and reading skills.

Dates & Time:
May 2nd @ 9:30 AM

Where:
Northwest Elementary School

Presented by:
Math and Reading Teachers

Please, fill out the information below if you are interested in attending.
Return to your child's classroom teacher by April 30, 2024.

*** This workshop is for parents only. ***

T will be attending the parent workshop on May 2, 2024.

No, I will not be attending the parent workshop.

Parent Attending:

My child’s name is

My child's teacher is




